
Westminster Pharmacy Services 
7703 Kingspointe Parkway, Suite 500 

Orlando, FL 32819 (877) 244-9270 

August 17, 2018 

Dear Westminster Pharmacy Services clients, 

As you may have heard, recently, a drug manufacturer and the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) 

issued a voluntary recall of a common thyroid treatment medication, Levothyroxine and Liothyronine 

(Thyroid Tablets, USP). This manufacturer, Westminster Pharmaceuticals, is based in Tampa. 

We are writing to clear up any possible confusion with our clients: This manufacturer is not related to 

Westminster Pharmacy Services or Westminster Communities of Florida, in any way. Our two 

organizations simply use similar names. 

If you take Levothyroxine and Liothyronine (Thyroid Tablets, USP) and received it from Westminster 

Pharmacy Services, then let me also assure you that your medication is not affected by this recall. We 

have not dispensed any Levothyroxine and Liothyronine (Thyroid Tablets, USP) that was affected by 

the recall. 

For those of you who may have Levothyroxine and Liothyronine (Thyroid Tablets, USP) from other 

pharmacies, you may have questions about this recall. You may call your pharmacy directly; or call 

Westminster Pharmaceuticals at (888) 354-9939. More information about this recall is also available on 

the FDA’s Web site: https://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm616601.htm  

Westminster Pharmacy Services does our best to ensure that our pharmacy supply to our residents is 

safe, although recalls are always possible. 

We very much appreciate having you as a Westminster Pharmacy Services client. If you have any 

questions about this or any other matter, you can always call us and let us know. 

Thank you, and have a great day. 

 

Iecha Johnson 

General Manager 

 


